
All children in Nursery-P7 had the chance to engage with the Pupilwise survey. I have the percentage responses 
now but not any comment left. Once I get the comments, if there are common themes I will report upon them to 
you. 
 

Almost all children gave positive responses to this statement: 

 

Most children gave positive responses to these statements: 

 

 

The majority of children gave positive responses to these statements: 

 



 

Moving forward 

The feedback from this survey will feed into the School Improvement Plan for session 2024-5. 

 

My thanks to all who contributed. 

 

Lucy Jess (Headteacher) 

 

 

 


